
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 25th September 2020 

Warton St.Paul’s CE Primary Academy 

 
Weekly Newsletter 

It has been another great week at Warton St  Paul’s. 
The children have enjoyed learning in their bubbles. It is also clear that 
lots of children are gaining more confidence to have a go at their learning, 
which is fabulous. 

Thank you to all the parents and carers who have adhered to the social dis-
tancing restrictions on the playground and for wearing a face covering. A 
polite reminder that the benches outside the classrooms are not to be used 
by parents/carers.  

Health and Safety notice: Bikes and scooters should not be ridden on the 
school playground. Please could all children dismount at the gates and store 
in the bike shed. Skateboards are not allowed on the school premises.  

Thank you for your continued support. Have a lovely weekend, 

Kind regards, Mrs Dean 

 

 

 

 

Amelia, Barney, George and Charlie are our stars of the week.  

Well done! 

 

 

 

The winning House Team this week is 

St. George 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

.Diary Dates 

Friday 23rd October 2020—Close for Half term 

Monday 2nd November 2020 School Closed INSET day 

Tuesday 3rd November 2020 School reopens for all children 

 

 

 

If you are interested in joining our PTFA please do not hesi-
tate to email me at school. 

 

 

 

The class with the best attendance this week is: 

Topaz Class 

98.4% 

 

 

 

Please could all you ensure that your child has the correct uniform. 
There seems to be a few lost ties and jumpers.  

Also, please could you make sure your child is wearing black school 
shoes and a white shirt. 

There are a number of children who do not have a PE kit in school. If 
you could please ensure that your child has one in their bag at all 

times with the appropriate footwear that would be great. 


